
January 27, 2012

Mrs. Kristen Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

RE: EB-2011-0173 IRM3 2012 Electricity Distribution Rate, Hydro

Hawkesbury Inc. Delay in filing responses to Board Staff

Interrogatories.

Ms. Walli

HHI has been working diligently with Elenchus and Deloitte to complete its

responses to Board Staff Interrogatories.

HHI is unable to meet its January 27, 2012 deadline. The two major

contributor to this delay is the unavailability of the resources at HHI and

the absence of our external accountant (Deloite) being out of the province

during the last week.



HHI was able to complete VECC and SEC on time and will make all possible

effort to hopefully complete and submit the responses to Board Staff by

February 10, 2012.

HHI appreciate the Board Staff, SEC and VECC understanding in this

matter.

Michel Poulin
Manager, Hydro Hawkesbury Inc.
613-632-6689


